
 
 
 
 

 

For Immediate Release:  September 4, 2020 
 

Altoona Rocks Scavenger Hunt 
 
Together with the City of Altoona, Altoona Rocks  
announced their first “Rock It” Scavenger Hunt at  
River Prairie. The Scavenger Hunt is intended for  
people of all ages. 
 
Participants should head to River Prairie, pick up a Clue Brochure from the red folder located outside the 
Parks and Rec building at 1419 Front Porch Place in River Prairie.  Their objective is to find all 10 Altoona 
Rocks, following the clues each step of the way, take a photo of the rock and post it on social media (tag 
@AltoonaRocksSH on Facebook or @Altoona_Rocks on Instagram), and leave the rock in place for the next 
scavenger! 
 
Just for the fun of it, here’s Clue 1: 
 

Corn on the cob?     Not in this crib.     Now, it’s your job 
Not to ad-lib.  Stand under the bird.  Stand right in the center. 
South-west is preferred.   
Between 2 mighty oaks you should enter.  If you found the right spot.  
Look there on the ground. You have hit the jackpot. The marked rock you have found. 

 
Do we have your attention? 
 
The Scavenger Hunt, which is managed by AHS sophomore Logan Anderson, is open through September. 
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